
OUR STORES ARE NOW OPEN.

In an effort to protect our Michael Kors community, face coverings 
will be required in all of our North American stores.

 
In addition, we are limiting store capacities to adhere to social 

distancing guidelines.
 

We look forward to seeing you again.

THE MICHAEL  KORS TEAM


